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Wednesday 28 April 2021 
 
Dear Families and Friends of Geelong Grammar School, 
 
COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) – Update #15 as at 7.00pm on Wednesday 28 April 
 
We continue to evolve our risk mitigation steps in response to COVID-19 and prioritise the health, safety and 
wellbeing of our students and staff. Our two-week planning cycle enables rapid adaptation of campus-specific 
measures as appropriate. Consequently, we continue to require all students and staff at our Corio campus to 
complete our Daily COVID-19 Health Questionnaire and all visitors to our Corio Campus to use the GGS QR 
code to self-assess for COVID-19 symptoms and risk factors before entering the campus. These measures 
reflect the scale of our boarding operations at Corio and the level of movement on and off campus, including 
APS Sport and Family Day on Sunday 2 May.  
 
We gratefully anticipate the assistance of all those attending Family Day at our Corio Campus by checking in 
with the GGS QR Code to support contact tracing. This is a requirement for the School’s compliance with the 
applicable COVIDSafe Low Risk Tier 2 Public Event Plan. 
 
As of 29 April, the Daily COVID-19 Health Questionnaire is currently not a requirement at Bostock House, 
Timbertop and Toorak campuses.   
 
Interstate Travel Requirements 
Victoria’s Chief Health Officer declared that as of today, Wednesday 28 April, Metropolitan Perth and the Peel 
region has moved from designated red zones to orange zones under Victoria’s ‘traffic light’ travel permit 
system. People travelling from an orange zone must obtain a permit and isolate, be tested within 72 hours, and 
stay isolated until they receive a negative result. Permits can be obtained at Service Victoria. For more 
information on Victoria’s travel permit system, visit Victorian Travel Permit System. 
 
As ever, the School will communicate swiftly and accurately with our community if the COVID-19 situation 
evolves. As such, the COVID-19 page of the School website will be refreshed as required; we encourage you to 
check this site and thank you for continuing to direct all COVID-19 related queries to 
C19questions@ggs.vic.edu.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ELu_KfmYBkWxD1P2rSx8Ev-kTHtY0BRDgodmf5vZO-ZUMlA3SjBJOTlGTENIQk5aVjlRMFdIMTZCQS4u
https://www.service.vic.gov.au/services/border-permit/home
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/victorian-travel-permit-system
https://www.ggs.vic.edu.au/School/Our-School/Leadership-and-Governance/Recent-Statements/covid-19
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